
Dear Resident:

The River Wilderness Home Owners' Association (HOA), wants to
remind you to participate in either or both of two exciting Manatee
County Sheriff's Crime Prevention programs - Bicycle Registration
program and Combating Auto Theft program. Both programs are
scheduled for Thursday, March 23,2023, held within our River
Wilderness community. See details below.

Come take a stand against crime! Hope to see you at the events.

The HOA Board

Click Here For the Details

Upcoming Road Closures for I-75.

TONIGHT, Wednesday, March 22 at 11 p.m. to Thursday, March 23
at 5 a.m. crews will close the I-75 southbound off-ramp to US 301 (Exit
224). Motorists are advised to follow posted detours routes; or, use
local routes.

Heads up for next week: 
On Wednesday, March 29 at 11 p.m. to Thursday, March 30 at 5 a.m.
crews will close the SR 64 on-ramp to I-75 northbound. Motorists are
advised to take SR 64 to I-75 southbound to SR 70 (Exit 217) and
return to I-75 northbound; or, use local routes.

On Thursday, March 30 at 11 p.m. to Friday, March 31 at 5 a.m.

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gHIDemwRavmfsMQA5i0-x9-p4_3Kwkgh/view?usp=sharing
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